
Virtual Exchange Programme with Sister School – 

Ningbo No.2 High School 

(19, 21 April & 23 May 2022) 

 

A virtual exchange session was conducted between S3 and S5 students of our 

school and our sister school - Ningbo No.2 High School on 19 April 2022. The video 

conference started with welcoming speeches from the Assistance Principals of the two 

schools. Then, the student representatives introduced the special features of each school, 

giving students an insight of the other’s school life. Before the end of the conference, 

students fervently waved at each other and looked forward to visiting each other in 

person. 

 

Teachers from Ningbo No.2 High School and our school conducted English lessons 

on 21 April and 23 May respectively, enabling students to observe and learn from each 

other. Teachers then conducted professional exchange and sharing. This greatly 

strengthened cultural interflow and achieved mutual advancement. 

   

The English lesson conducted by Ningbo No.2 High School 

 

 



Virtual exchange session with our sister school 

 ` 

The English lesson conducted by our school 



Principal YUEN participated in the programme 

 

Mr. LO, Assistant Principal, shared his views in the programme  

 

 



Professional exchange and sharing among teachers from the two schools 

 

Student representatives introduced special features of each school 

 


